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Comments: I am a snowmobiler and backcountry user. In what I can see of the proposed plan, the boundary

around Snowcreek V will not change. It is the perspective of identifying the area of where OSVs are allowed as

opposed to the current map showing where OSV are not allowed. As a sledder I can assure you that I have no

interest in riding within at least a mile of the condos. That area is not fun and of no interest due to bushes,

boulders and stumps that are often exposed due to snow melt from the sun.

 

I would also like to state that a percentage of snowmobile registration fees cover the cost for grooming multi-use

trails. If you get rid of snowmobiles you have no trails. 

 

Most modern day snowmobiles are equipped with screens with GPS which show boundaries.

 

With proper signage and education, I think we can all continue to use our beautiful land together.

I think the decisions the forestry makes with be agreeable to all involved.


